

Albert Einstein Academy of Ohio

Tuition Free, Public Community Schools K-12 Lakewood, North Olmsted, and Strongsville 440-471-4982 / 440-617-6809 fax www.aeaohio.org

Bruce W. Thomas, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

April 20, 2020

Dear Albert Einstein Academy Families and Staff Members,

I hope this letter finds all of you well. I continue to think about our children, families, and staff members. The incredible adjustments and sacrifices each of you are being asked to make have, at times, seemed insurmountable. At Governor DeWine's direction, Albert Einstein Academy Schools are **closed** for the remainder of the 2019-2020 school year.

The classroom teachers, with the support of their building principals, will continue to prepare and deliver remote instruction to your child(ren). It is our expectation that students remain actively engaged in their instruction. Regular feedback and grades will be provided as previously communicated. We encourage you to contact your child's teacher or principal if you have problems with the resources provided.

There are many things such as gathering personal materials, graduation, and senior prom that are impacted. These are just a few of the many end of year activities we are creating alternative plans for. Building administrators will be reaching out with specifics in the coming weeks as we continue to work on plans.

Sincerely,

Bruce W. Thomas, Ed.D.

Pronouns: He/Him/His Superintendent of Schools

Phone (440)471-4982 Fax (440)617-6809

www.aeaohio.org

Administrative Offices located at 25000 Country Club, Suite 135, North Olmsted, Ohio 44070

Our Schools continue to grow by referrals from our current families and students. Thank you for recommending AEA.

This message and any response to it is being archived and may constitute a public record, and therefore may be available upon request (ORC 149.43)